
From: Daniel Fernandez [mailto:daniel.fernandez@aut.ac.nz]  
Sent: Tuesday, 22 August 2017 10:29 p.m. 
To: Consultations <Consultations@DCNZ.org.nz> 
Subject: 2017/18 four-month practising fee 

 
Dear Marie 
  
2017/18 four-month practising fee and disciplinary levy for oral health therapists 
  
The oral health department, at the Auckland University of Technology, would like the Council know 
that the department agrees with the Council's proposal for the 2017/18 four-month practising fee and 
disciplinary levy for oral health therapists to be effective from 1 November 2017. The department 
agrees that the fees of $206.69 are fair for the four-month practicing period. 
  
Should the Council have any concerns regarding these comments please contact the oral health 
department. 
  
Regards 
  
  
  
Daniel Fernández 

 


